
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

9th July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Year 11 GCSE Results 
   
We hope that you are well and enjoying a pleasant summer. Please can we take this 
opportunity to pass on our congratulations and thanks to all the students in year 11 who 
performed and behaved with incredible maturity throughout the examination period.  
 
Now that the GCSE exams have been completed, we can turn our attention to GCSE results 
day on August 22nd.  St Aidan's staff will be available to deliver results to students from 9-15 
-11am in the Main Hall. The results can also be emailed to a students' school email 
account on request. Requests for results to be emailed to a different account must be made 
by the student concerned before July 17th, 2024 using:     t.mahoney@staidans.co.uk  
 
Please be aware that results will be emailed later in the day after the in -person collection 
has finished. 
 
Students may nominate an adult to collect their results on their behalf if they are unable to 
collect in person. The nominated person must bring photo ID with them. Students cannot 
collect another student’s results. 
 
Please contact Mrs T Mahoney, (GCSE Exams Officer) directly by July 17th, 2024, using: 
t.mahoney@staidans.co.uk 
  
Results envelopes that are not collected will be posted to your home address at the end of 
the day on August 22nd. Please can we ask that you update any changes of address with our 
school office.  
  
If you wish to ask the Awarding Body to review any of your GCSE results, there will be details 
inside every results envelope about the process and deadlines. Details about Post Results 
Service will also be available on the school website via the link below.  
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The Associated Sixth Form is sending a separate letter outlining the details for enrolment 
into year 12. Sixth form staff will be in Constance Green Hall on 22nd August and students 
should enrol in person after receiving their results if they have any queries about their sixth 
form choices. Otherwise, they should auto-enrol on the day using the QR code sent if there 
are no changes and course requirements have been met.  
  
If you need further details or discussion, please contact us on 01423 885814.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Mr D. J. Holdsworth 
Assistant Head 
 
St. Aidan's Church of England High School 
Yorkshire Schools Alliance 
Harrogate, HG2 8JR 
Tel. 01423 885814 Fax. 01423 884327  
d.holdsworth@staidans.co.uk 
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